
September 14, 2022    

 

 

Dear Patients, 

Your health needs are important to us.  Recently, we announced the decision for St. Vincent 

Charity Medical Center to solely provide ambulatory care.  This transition will be completed by 

November 15, 2022. We want you to know that you can expect continued high-quality, 

compassionate care now and throughout the transition.  

We want to share that we will retain vital services to maintain access to care for our community.  

Our ambulatory care services remaining will include primary care, our Health Care Center, 

behavioral health and addiction medicine services.  These ambulatory services will remain open 

and accepting new patients. 

During this transition, we will keep our patients updated on the status of our employed physician 

group as well as the status of our Emergency Department, Psychiatric Emergency Department, and 

the transition of surgeries currently scheduled for our Hospital.  If you have a scheduled 

appointment or procedure, we ask that all questions should be directed to your physician. They 

can best answer your questions on next steps. 

In addition, below is additional information to frequently asked questions.  We will update these 

questions as information becomes available.   

St. Vincent Charity Medical Center has served our community since 1865   Everyone at St. Vincent 

Charity Medical Center is devoted to the mission to treat every patient with clinical excellence and 

compassionate care. Because we are all caregivers.  We thank you for your support during this 

transition.   

Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Adnan Tahir 

CEO & President 


